
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bob Asher [BobA@yatespetroleum.com] 
Tuesday, August 16, 2011 8:48 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Remediation Proposals 

Mike, 

I am currently working on initial sampling and work plans for the following projects. 

2RP-813; Humidor BMJ State Com. #1 
2RP-815; Bonbon BNN State Com. #1-H 
2RP-816; Stogey BLG State Com. #1-H 
2RP-817; Cohiba BPY State #1 
2RP-820; Perdomo BMP.State Com. #1 

I will have work plans and analytical information submitted to your office on or before 8/26/2011. 

Sorry for the delay, call me if you have any questions. 

Senior Environmental Regulatory Agent 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
575-748-4217 (Direct) 
575-365-4021 (Cell) 
boba@yatespetroleum.com 

Thank you. 

Robert Asher 
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